Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 12:10 PM

To: ‘asinghjr@hotmail.com'’

Subject: Anthony's Auto Service (RO478; 19592 Center Street, Castro Valley, CA 94546) Well

Destruction Consultant Listing

Mr. Singh,

It was good to talk with you, and it would be great to get this site closed (!). As we discussed, you’ll need to hire a
consultant qualified to under the work. This requires a state licensed professional geologist or engineer who will
document and stamp a brief letter report describing the actions taken, what permits were obtained, and provide copies of
them in the letter report, and then submit it to the County and to the state electronically (as a PDF). Once they have the
job they will contract with a driller with a state C-57 license and obtain well destruction permits from the Alameda
County Public Works Agency.

Here is a link to the San Mateo list of consultants qualified to undertake environmental investigations (and well
destructions). http://smchealth.org/node/402 It’s a bit dated, but it should get you started (find someone local!).

For reimbursement, the state typically has required 3 cost estimates, but it may not be needed for “last acts” at a site such
as well destruction. The consultant should know. You can also check with the state Reimbursement Fund; here is also a
link to that website: http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water_issues/programs/ustcf/ The state fund typically likes to fund
well destruction.

The claim number for your site is 421, and the last request for money was in June 1995. It is probably best to talk to the
consultant and the state about reactivating it, or getting it assigned from the estate.

The Alameda County Public Work Agency for well permits is here: http://www.acgov.org/business/wellpermits.htm

I think this should be enough information to get you started, but do let me know if you have other questions.
Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




